PEREKINS B BAaSs & COMPANY

REAL KSTATE
140 So. Dearborn Street
CHICAGO

Telephone
Central 2821

August 4, 1932

Mrs. Gertrude B. Warner,
The Brown Palace Hotel,
Denver, Colorado.

My dear Gertrude;=-

I received your letter of July 3lst, enclosing your
check for $300.00 and I am very pleased that the emount was satisface
tory to you.

I had sent George, Jr. his reguler check for $350,00 the
day before I received your letter, and on receipt of your letter
yesterday I sent him, as requested by you, an extra check for $50.00,

I am very pleased that you ere enjoying the Colorado weather
and I hope it will do you a great deal of good.

With very kind regards, I am

Yours very truly,

g - e

BJ
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